Thank you for considering our application for a sign authorization.We have been
working quickly to find a resolution that pleases all parties involved. As part of
the process to ensure the new signage is in compliance we have been working
with the Louisville Downtown Waterfront, the primary adjacent property.They are
aware and have provided input on the application. In addition, we've received
approval on the new design and new quantity from both Beth Jones and David

Karem.



